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Students in Mr. William's class at
Whale Branch Early College High
School have been participating in
the AFA CyberPatriot education
program. In this program, students
are learning skills that will guide
them towards careers in
Cybersecurity and STEM disciplines.
Student groups will be competing in
a competition this winter. The MedTech7 team hosted a


booth at the Beaufort Shrimp

Festival on October 7th and

8th. Individuals were able to

see the zSpace technology in


action and had chances to

win some MedTech7 swag.


MedTech7 is Forrest

approved!

Beaufort Middle School hosted a STEAM night
for their first quarter to show off what students
are learning in the classroom. SCREAM for
STREAM featured fun activitites for students and
their  families and classroom trick-or-treating all
while showcasing student work. 
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the Way students worked to


design and create shoes and

orthotics for individuals in

need. 

This project required

students to stay under an

assigned budget, complete a

written design brief and

present their final product to

the class.




BCSDMedTech7@beaufort.k12.sc.us

@BCSDMSAP

TinkerCADTinkerCADTinkerCAD
Beaufort Middle School STEM students in
Ms. Felix's and Mr. Free's class have
implemented a TinkerCAD project on Fridays
of each week. This project allows students to
bring ideas to life through 3D models. 

A birdhouse designed 
by a 6th grade student 
in Ms. Felix's Design 
and Modeling class. 

A nameplate designed 
by a 6th grade student 

in Ms. Felix's Design 
and Modeling class. 


